
Board Report 1/7/19 

 

 

We hired the one application for route 3 bus driver to replace Karen who went to the middle school 

office. 

The scoreboards and projector screen are mounted in the middle school gym. An electrician is coming to 

wire and install conduit for the switches. 

The trench for the greenhouse heater is dug. We are waiting for the pipe fitter to install the gas line, 

then we can install the new gas heater. 

Tim Elsberry hauled gravel and graded the bus parking lot. 

 

 

Dan Aberasturi 


